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Many thanks for consulting Natural England on the proposed retention of Policies SNP14, SNP16 and 
SNP17 of the Stantonbury Neighbourhood Plan. Due to there being no designated sites or protected 
landscapes within or near the Neighbourhood Plan area, and there are less than 500 additional 
dwelling sites or 1000 sqm of commercial sites proposed, Natural England has no specific comments 
to make on the proposed. 

  
Please see our previous letter dated 29 January 2019 (ref. 271581) for further comments. 

 


